Randi Slaughter

Please do NOT allow this increased flow of untreated water and increased allowance of
particulates, into the drainages that would affect the Boysen reservoir and the beautiful Wind River.
The gas companies have made windfall profits in the past, and are simply attempting to increase
their current profits at the expense of all the people living in that part of Wyoming, and the
multitude of tourists from other parts of the country and world that visit that area for recreation. I
live in Clark, and I know from experience with the Windsor blowout that the pollution can NOT be
cleaned up, and the industry is loathe to claim responsibility until forced to do so. Why should any
company be allowed to profit at the expense of the citizens?

Respectfully submitted,
Randi Slaughter, Clark, WY



